
LETTER TO MY CHILD’S 
CABIN LEADER 

(Parent, please complete this side and return to Griffith Park Boys Camp at Check-In) 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Cabin Leader: 
 
I am thrilled to be sending (child’s name) ______________________________________ to your camp this 
 
summer!  When I read your brochure, I chose week # _______ because ____________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________. 
 
My child (circle one) has/has never been away from home before, and I am putting my faith and his 
innocence in your good care.  While at your camp, I hope he has the opportunity to do activities such as 
 
_________________________, _____________________________ and___________________________. 
 
He really needs to improve his skills in ______________________________________________________ 
so please take extra care to help him learn and grow.  You will, however, enjoy his excellent abilities at  
 
______________________________________________________ hopefully you will learn from him too! 
 
By the way, his favorite subject in school is __________________________________________________. 
 
You will always see him smile when he ______________________________________________________ 
 
and when he’s mad about something you can tell because he _____________________________________. 
 
He may miss ___________________________________________________________ from home, but just 
 
_____________________________________________ and he will feel better.  He is a very special young  
 
man to me!  In fact, what makes him unique is ________________________________________________. 
And he would love to hear what makes you a special and unique person too! 
 
I am looking forward to picking him up from camp at the end of the week and hearing the excitement in his 
voice as he tells me about his week of camp adventures! 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
___________________________________________________ ____________________________ 
Signature       Relation to Camper 
 
 
 
NOTE TO PARENT:  Please have the attending camper complete the reverse side. 

Thank You! 



 

LETTER TO MY  
CABIN LEADER 

(To be filled out by camper) 
 
 

 
Dear Cabin Leader: 
 
Hi!  My name is _____________________________________________________ and my friends call me 
 
__________________________________I am so excited to come to camp!!! I’m coming for week # _____ 
 
Camp looks cool because _________________________________________________________________. 
 
I know how to do some things at camp like ________________________________________________ and 
 
_______________________________, but I have never done ____________________________________, 
 
_______________________________, and_____________________________before!  Hopefully, I can do 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ as much as possible! 
 
I know I will make a least one friend and that’s you!  When I come home from camp I will tell __________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ and 
 
_________________________________________________________________ about all of the fun I had. 
 
Sometimes I get scared when ______________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________, so please help me when this happens! 
 
My special talent is ____________________________________________________________, and when I 
 
have free time I like to ___________________________________________________________________. 
 
My parent(s) are worried because ___________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________, but I know you’ll make sure everything is okay. 
 
I can’t wait for the first day of camp.  See you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
P.S.:__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

NOTE TO PARENT:  Please complete and return to camp office on Monday of your session.  All 
information is kept confidential. 


